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Program Description 
 
The AAGL observership program at Scripps Health is a variable experience ranging from one day to 
3 weeks. The faculty and affiliated colleagues perform a wide variety of complex MIS procedures 
including laparoscopic, robotic, vaginal and hysteroscopic surgery for both benign and malignant 
gynecologic disease. Observers can pick and choose from a variety of case experiences. Dr. Kahn, 
the program director, specialized in Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery. The diagnosis 
and treatment of women with chronic pelvic pain is also an area of focus in his practice. 
 

Preferred length of visit:  1 day - 3 Weeks 
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